 CITY OF LEEDS
Public Informational Meeting
October 29, 2014
7:00 PM

A public informational meeting was held at Leeds City Library on October 29, 2014, at 7:00 pm.  Present were Council Members:  Kyle Nelsen, Linda Himle, Terry Westphal and Mayor Lloyd Himle.   Also present were Brad Mushea and Kyle Meyer with Moore Engineering, city employees Justin Nelsen and Kari Follman and approximately 22 city residents.

Moore Engineering gave a presentation covering the results of the sanitary sewer televising project that was recently completed.  Recommendations for needed repairs and replacement were discussed along with anticipated project costs.  Funding options for the project were also discussed.
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